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WESTERN AREA PLANNING COMMITTEE
ON 17 MAY 2017

UPDATE REPORT
Item 
No: (1) Application 

No: 17/00190/ADV Page No. 35 - 40

Site: Ibex Inn, Main Street, Chaddleworth

Planning Officer 
Presenting:

Derek Carnegie

Member Presenting:  

Parish Representative 
speaking:

N/A

Objector(s) speaking: N/A

Supporter(s) speaking: N/A

Applicant/Agent speaking: Mr Grahame Murphy

Ward Member(s): Councillor Clive Hooker

Update Information:

At the Western Area Planning Committee meeting on 5th April 2017, the application for the siting of five 
directional signs was deferred to enable further discussions to take place with regard to the form, nature 
and siting of directional signs for The Ibex Inn.

Following discussions with the Highway Authority, it has been agreed that a form of traditional ‘Brown’ 
directional sign can be accepted in the locations identified by the Parish Council on the clear 
understanding that the signs shall not be erected on Highway Authority land.

Illustrations of the proposed signs are attached and the recommendation is for approval.
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